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A MESSAGE FROM DR. RYAN
QUARLES, KCTCS PRESIDENT

Welcome to the Kentucky Community and Technical College System!
Whether you are a new or a returning student, I look forward to working
with and learning from you this year.

If you are a new student at any of our 16 KCTCS colleges or if you are
newly enrolled in an academic program, this catalog is your guide to
the academic programs and student services that we provide. It is
an important tool that will help you explore the available educational
opportunities at each of the colleges in our system. You can also view
this catalog on kctcs.edu throughout the year.

KCTCS prides itself in providing students with an affordable and
convenient education that is relevant to today’s workforce needs. Our
students are our top priority, and our talented faculty and staff are
focused on you and your educational and career goals. Whether you plan
to transfer to a four-year institution or enter the workforce, KCTCS will
provide real-world, hands-on opportunities to set you up for success.

Thank you for your interest in KCTCS. On behalf of the entire system, I
wish you luck on your educational journey. If you have questions or need

assistance, our team is always ready to help. Contact your KCTCS college
or reach out to the system at (877) 528-2748.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ryan Quarles 
KCTCS President


